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Dear Families of Year 5 and Year 6 children, 
 
Welcome back to a new exciting year in Phase 3 (Years 5 and 6)! We hope that you have had a fantastic Summer 
Holiday full of relaxation and adventure! 
 
On Monday the 5th of September, Years 5 and 6 will be hosting a Parents' Information evening for families of Year 5 
and 6 students between 15:15 - 15:45. During these sessions, staff will deliver information on how your child's year 
group will be structured with regards to teaching and learning, expectations of children and other year group 
appropriate information. Year 5's information evening will be held in Miss Pittam's classroom and Year 6's 
information evening will be held in Miss Bashford's classroom. Should you be unable to attend, the powerpoints will 
be uploaded to your child's year group page on the school website.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your children back to school, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dan Jobber 
 
Year 5 and 6 Phase Leader 
 


